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Upcoming IPLI 

Events 

¶ September 25, 2017 

  Cohort 4 Seminar 

¶ September 26, 2017 

  Cohort 5 Seminar 

¶ November 20, 2017 

  Cohort 4 & 5 

  Seminar at IASP 

¶ Cohort 6 Applications 

  Accepted beginning 

  November 20, 2017 
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IPLI Funding Continues 

The mission of the Indiana Principal 
Leadership Institute is to provide 

building-level principals with the skills and 
tools needed to increase their personal 

leadership capacities, as well as to increase 
the learning capacities of their schools. 

Upcoming INALI 

Events 

¶ September 18, 2017 

  Seminar  

¶ February 5, 2018 

  Seminar 

Thanks to all our Indiana Legislators and Governor Eric 

Holcomb for continuing funding for the Indiana Principal 

Leadership Institute!  During a time when many states are 

cutting funding for professional development for school 

administrators, Indiana is leading the way in demonstrating 

the importance of continued support for school principals. 

 

A special ñThanks!ò also goes out to those behind the scenes 

who shared the excellent work being done by our IPLI 

principals and their school teams.  Todd Bess and Tim 

McRoberts from the Indiana Association of School Principals 

and J.T. Coopman from the Indiana Association of Public 

School Superintendents have been instrumental in voicing 

the impact of IPLI.  Greg Goode, Indiana State Universityôs  

Government Relations Executive Director, hand-delivered 

over 200 copies of the IPLI 2016-2017 Impact Report to state 

legislators.  And also a big ñThank You!ò to our IPLI 

principals, teachers, mentors, and superintendents for 

contacting their legislators and sharing the impact IPLI is 

having on their schools. 

 

Hereôs to another two years!  Thanks Everyone! 
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This summerôs IPLI Seminar rocked!  On Tuesday, July 11, 

59 principals and 11 mentors were welcomed to Cohort 5.  

Dr. Todd Whitaker kicked off the seminar with What Great 

Principals Do Differently.  Dr. Nancy Dana introduced our 

new cohort members to action inquiry. The evening festivities 

were held in the ISU Student Recreation Center with a BBQ 

dinner followed by team building activities. 

 

On Wednesday, Cohort 4 joined Cohort 5.  Over 100 

teachers attended the seminar with the Cohort 4 principals.  

Dr. Pedro Noguera was the morning keynote.  In his 

presentation, Excellence Through Equity, Dr. Noguera 

challenged more than 280 educators in the audience to focus 

on the right questions: 

 

¶ Instead of focusing on how to raise achievement, we 
should ask: How can we get our students excited 
about learning? 

 
¶ Instead of focusing on how to prepare our students for 
state exams, we should ask: How do we prepare our 
students to be independent learners?  What will 
they need to know to be successful in life? 

 
¶ Instead of asking how to cover the curriculum, we 
should ask: How will I make what I teach relevant 
and meaningful to students? 

 

In the afternoon, Cohort 4 principals shared their 

Year 1 action research projects with Cohort 5 

principals, while teachers learned how to use some 

innovative apps to improve learning in their 

classrooms from Chris Young and Marcus Painter in 

How to Teach Like a Student.  Principals and 

mentors joined the teachers for the last presentation 

of the day by Young and Painter ï Hack Your 

School.  At the end of the day, we said goodbye to 

Cohort 5, equipped to begin their IPLI mini try-it 

action research projects. 
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In the evening, Cohort 4 principals, teachers, and 

mentors gathered for BBQ and were introduced to The 

Compass team building protocol.  On Thursday, they 

came together again to hear from Dr. Tammy Heflebower 

- The Journey to Becoming a Professional Learning 

Community.  School teams had working sessions 

throughout the day to allow them to analyze their HRSÊ 

data and begin identifying next steps towards improving 

their schools.  Cohort 4 completed the day prepared to 

implement mini action research projects.  Teams will 

share their results at the September seminar.  

 

Thanks to everyone for a great Summer Seminar, 

especially our outstanding mentors! 

...continued from page 2 
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Ideas to Ponder  

Lindaôs Top 10 Back to School Tips for Principals 

¶ Take care of yourself -  http://bit.ly/1BfwHfD  

¶ Be positive and optimistic -  http://edut.to/2wywuqG 

¶ Be a champion for kids -  http://bit.ly/1rn4U7U 

¶ Lead by example -  http://bit.ly/2fwHelt 

¶ Be a cheerleader for your school -  http://bit.ly/2uuqZYt  

¶ Be visible -  Get out in the hallways & ask questions -  http://edut.to/2vr64a2  

¶ Get organized -  http://bit.ly/2uKJEPl & http://bit.ly/2vTF5XX  

¶ Let go of last year; everyone (including you) starts new -  http://bit.ly/2vU2ho3 

¶ Donôt forget your support staff -  http://bit.ly/2vrjK52 

¶ Have fun! -  http://bit.ly/2uL3F8t 

by Linda Marrs -Morford, IPLI Director  
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Schools In The News  
Belzer Middle School PBIS Rewards Room -  The Bruins Den  

Students at Belzer Middle School are ñcashing inò their Positive Behavioral 

Interventions and Supports (PBIS) merit points to purchase tickets to use the 

PBIS Rewards Room during their lunch periods.  According to IPLI Principal 

Andy Harsha, the room was created last spring with grant money and includes 

two Pop-A-ShotÈ basketball arcade games, a pool table, two televisions, an air 

hockey table, a ping-pong table, two foosball tables, and tables and chairs for 

relaxing.  The room is becoming a popular choice for students.  Teachers are 

also allowing students who have met or exceeded classroom behavior or 

academic expectations to utilize the room.  The result has been more buy-in by 

both teachers and students into the PBIS program. 

 

Principal Harsha loves the Bruins Den! ñOur students come from 6th grade where they had recess. I 

appreciate the value of having a mental break during the day where they can talk, laugh, be silly, and 

play.  This gives students the opportunity to do that in a controlled environment.  I also love when I can 

go in there and interact socially with students.  Shooting hoops or playing ping-pong with the principal is 

a hoot for many of our students.  It also allows them to see me in a light that they donôt get to see when 

theyôre in my office or in the cafeteria.ò 
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